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Maths Workshops - October 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

During October, we will be running a series of maths workshops for parents that will explore how we 

teach mathematics in school, an insight into the concrete resources we use to support understanding, 

the importance of oracy (‘maths talk’) and mathematical language, a look at the mastery approach to 
mathematics and how you can support your child with their maths learning at home.  

 

The workshops will be delivered in phases. The dates and classrooms where the sessions will take place 

can be found below. All the workshops will take place at 3:30pm and will last around half an hour. 

 

FS1 and FS2 - Wednesday 9th October 2024 in Mrs Offord's Classroom   

 

Y1 and Y2 - Tuesday 8th October 2024 in Miss Watson’s Classroom  

 

Y3 and Y4 - Monday 7th October 2024 in Mr Cosgrove's Classroom 

 

Y5 and Y6 - Thursday 10th October 2024 in Mrs Baxter's/Mrs Matthews’ Classroom 

 

If you like to attend one of these workshops please complete the form below (if you have more than 

one child please complete one for each child) by Monday 30th September 2024. 

https://forms.office.com/e/FLFrRhs7bS 

Yours faithfully 

 

D McAughey 

Headteacher 
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